
THE FOREIGN SERVICE 

OF THE 

UNITED STATES OF AMERICA 

UNITED STATES INFORMATION AGENCY 

ADDRESS OFFICIAL COMMUNICATIONS TO 

International Broadcasting Service, 
APO 7t, Unit 2, c/o Postmaster, 

San rrancisco, California. 

December 9, 1953 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire, 
1420 Columbia Drive NE, 

Albuquerque, New Mexico. 

Dear hr. Maguire: 

Thank you for your reception report of November 30, 1953. 

Your report has been checked with our logs and we are pleased 

to confirm the reception of our station. Incidentally, this 

reoort is the first we have received from the United States 

rer,arding our broadcasts on 1110 kilocycles. 

Regarding your request for information on the station, we 

are now operating at a power of 500 KW and expect to increase 

power to a megawatt within a few months. Our present schedule 

is from 0930 to 1500 GMT. 

Sincerely yours, 

George H. Chapman 
Acting Director 
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